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Angels in Africa – While deployed in Matuu to teach Kenyan police, Special Enforcement Bureau deputies 
discover a whole new group of students. 
KenyaSchoolOfAngels 
 
Ice Cream, You Scream – Santa Clarita Valley Station initiates Scoops For Safety, which rewards safety-
equipped kids on wheels with ice cream coupons. 
ScoopItUp 

 
Dismantling Hate - Detective Greg Thurman, assigned to Narcotics Bureau, served on a three-year, multi-
agency taskforce to rid Azusa of a decades-long reign of hate and violence. 
ThurmanAward 
 
 
If you have an idea for a future edition of the “Sheriff’s Good News Letter,” please follow the submission 
instructions listed at Sheriff's Good News Letter and email your story to SHBGoodNewsLetter@lasd.org. 
 
“I take tremendous pride in the outstanding contributions made by the hard-working men and women of our 
great Department.  The Sheriff’s Good News Letter provides me an opportunity to share some of their 
stories.”  Sheriff John 

http://shq.lasdnews.net/shq/goodnewsletter/SEB.Angels.pdf
http://shq.lasdnews.net/shq/goodnewsletter/SEB.Angels.pdf
http://shq.lasdnews.net/shq/goodnewsletter/SCV.Scoops.For.Safety.pdf
http://shq.lasdnews.net/shq/goodnewsletter/SCV.Scoops.For.Safety.pdf
http://shq.lasdnews.net/shq/goodnewsletter/MCB.Thurman.Greg.pdf
http://4-lasdweb-01/dnet_sites/page_render.aspx?pagename=shb_good
mailto:SHBGoodNewsLetter@lasd.org

